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Oregon's leadership in allowing Oregonians to vote by mail is legendary, and has not 

been fraught by fraud or misuse. Any threat to our system does not take into account 

the great spaces in our state, the distance to polling places for many, inclement 

weather, disability or the lack of transportation that can threaten voter participation.  

 

There is no evidence that warrants changing our voting system: no evidence of fraud, 

no evidence of misuse. 

 

The only obstacle is the U. S. Postal Service's threats to cut service in rural areas 

and to slow down mail delivery. 

 

Please oppose this bill. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


